3FC20 E-BLAST #4 - Coronavirus (COVID-19) Impact

Hello everyone from the dark and socially acceptable distance of the Three Flags Classic
Command Post.
I hope this e-mail finds everyone healthy during the extraordinary time we find ourselves. This
is a special E-Blast that will only address the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic that has spread
around the world and what impact it could have on our 2020 Three Flags Classic.
Check-in in Mexicali is still some time off and lots could change between now and then. For the
time being, your committee is still working diligently to bring together a spectacular event.
I want to reassure people that we are watching like everyone else and will make the right
decision when it comes to having our event.
We are working with vendors who supply us materials, but not spending any money on deposits
or purchases, at the moment.
We have contacted banquet facilities to ensure our deposits are not in jeopardy. They are not.
Unlike previous years, wherein registration fees were NOT refundable, this year all registration
fees WILL be refundable if the event is cancelled. I understand there may be circumstances
beyond cancellation that may need to be considered, but I want to assure everyone that your
registration fees are safe and intact. The “go” or “no go” decision is a long way off and
depending on the situation around the world come the end of July.
The decision will be made no later than August 1, 2020. Details will be forthcoming, but it is not
our desire to jeopardize the health of any member because of the virus. We also need to ensure
Canada and Mexico will allow riders in and out of the countries without any problems.
This advisory is being sent out, so everyone knows we are following this closely, and using
common sense regarding the event and your registration fees.
Sincerely,
Steven Shulman, Chairman

Brian Hooker, Vice Chairman

Gonzo Gonzalez, Chairman
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